NOTICE

Reff. No. BCE/ PRIN/ON/009 Date: 28-11-2024

Subject: Parent/Guardian Meeting Regarding NAAC Visit and Student Involvement

Dear Parents/Guardians,

preparing for the upcoming NAAC (National

We are pleased to inform you that our college is
12-2024.

Assessment and Accreditation Couneil) visit, which will take place on 06-12-2024 and 07-
This visit is a crucial event that will assess and evaluate the academic, infrastructural, and overall

performance of our institution.

To ensure the success of this visit, we believe that the involvement and cooperation of our
students and their families are essential. Therefore, we invite you to attend a Parent/Guardian Meeting

to discuss the following:

1. Overview and importance of the NAAC accreditation process.

2. The role of students in ensuring a positive outcome.

Ways in which parents and guardians can support their wards during this period.
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4. Academic, co-curricular, and behavioural expectations from students.
5. Addressing any queries Or concerns regarding the NAAC visit.
Meeting Details: '
« Date: 01-12-2024
o Time: 02.00PM

e Venue: College Campus
Your presencé at this meeting will be highly appreciated, as it will contribute significantly to the
success of the NAAC visit and ensure that our students are well-prepared and motivated.

We look forward to your valuable participation and support.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Principal
Beta College of Education
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